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19th April 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back from the Easter break! Thank you to all of our wonderful parents for supporting your 

children in their online learning. Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in 

English & Maths as well as the homework expectations for this term: 

English Maths 

Key text: Leon and The Place Between by 
Grahame Baker-Smith by Angela McAllister 
 
Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Commas in lists 

 Adverbs to begin a sentence 

 Prefixes 

 Apostrophes for possession 
 
Writing: 

 Poetry: raps and performance poetry 

 Persuasive writing 
 
Reading: 

 Making inferences from a text 

 Recognise features of the text that relate it 
to its historical setting or its social/cultural 
background  

 Empathise with a character 
 
We will also be continuing to have daily Book 
Talk sessions. 

Time: 

 Telling the time 

 Measuring and comparing time in seconds 

 Measuring time in seconds, hours and 
minutes 

 Changing minutes to seconds 

 Changing seconds to minutes 

 Finding number of days 
 
Picture Graphs and Bar Graphs: 

 Drawing Bar Graphs 

 Reading Bar Graphs 
 
Fractions: 

 Counting in Tenths 

 Making Number Pairs 

 Subtracting Fractions 

Homework 

Pupils are to complete their weekly homework on ‘Mathletics’ and ‘Reading Eggspress’.  Children 
must be practising their Spellings and Times Tables for their weekly tests. Pupils must record their 
20 minutes of daily reading in their Planners. 

 

Overleaf you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘Why Can’t Victorians 

Street Dance?’ Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list of 

key vocabulary and definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, 

including the spellings, as they will be using them throughout their topic. 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on blue@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss T. Amin 

Blue Class Teacher 


